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  August 3, 2011 

 
 
 
TO:  Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Task Force Members 

 
FROM:  Greg Nybeck, LMCD Executive Director 

 
SUBJECT: 8/12/11 AIS Task Force Meeting 

 
The next AIS Task Force Meeting has been scheduled for Friday, August 12th. Co-Chairs Herb 
Suerth and Kelsey Page have scheduled a working tour by pontoon to view the 2011 
coordinated herbicide treatments on Carmans and Phelps Bays, with a short Task Force 
meeting to follow at the Hennepin County Sheriff’s Water Patrol Headquarters. 
 
The following details are provided: 
 

 Location of Departure: Spring Park Bay Public Access (located east of the Water 
Patrol Headquarters at 4141 Shoreline Drive).  Please note that parking is limited within 
the public access and you might need to park at the overflow lot to the east off of 
County Road 15 (see attached map for details).    
 

 Time of Departure: 8:30 a.m. with a planned completion time of 10 a.m. 
 

 RSVP: Please RSVP to the LMCD office by 12 NOON on Tuesday, August 9th as to 
whether you plan on attending.  Please note that seating is limited on the pontoon and 
that first priority will be given to AIS Task Force members.  In the event that no public 
seating is available on the pontoon, the public is welcomed to participate in the working 
tour from their own watercraft, as well as participate in the follow-up AIS Task Force 
meeting at the Water Patrol Headquarters. 

 

 Follow-up AIS Task Force Meeting: Hennepin County Sheriff’s Water Patrol 
Training/Conference Room.  The Task Force will reconvene 10 minutes after returning 
to the public access.  Length of this meeting is estimated to be 30 to 60 minutes. 

 

 Questions: Contact LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck at (952) 745-0789 or 
gnybeck@lmcd.org.     
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